Naperville Planning Services Team 400 S. Eagle Street Naperville, IL. 60540

October 7, 2018

Dear Planning Services Team,

This letter is in regard to the request for a petition for variance (Case #18-1-084) requested by Jeffrey Stacey (2703 Wolf River Court, Naperville, IL. 60565) to replace his 6' privacy fence. Both myself and my wife, Pamela, are in support of Jeffrey and Rachel in being granted granting this variance.

Our residence is directly across the street from the fence in question; it is not now and never has been objectionable to us in any way. We have lived at this address for over 20 years through all of the owners of this property. They are just looking to replace a worn out 23 year old fence to have a safe area for their children to play.

We feel that since the original fence was within the ordinance at the time it was install that they should be grandfathered in and allowed to replace this fence in its current location. If you have any questions or would like addition comments from us please feel free to contact us.

Pamela Biggs

Sincerely,

**David Briggs** 

Pamela Briggs